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This addendum answers questions raised about this solicitation. Questions are generally verbatim as
received. To aid in readability, the questions are in black, the answers are in bolded blue and the answers
follow immediately below.

Q1

Are the units occupied?

Yes the units will be occupied. Accordingly, in light of the COVID-19 situation, the awarded supplier’s
employees must wear masks, other protective devices; and satisfy the “health questions” that are in
effect at that time work occurs.

Q2

Will notice be required to the residents?

Yes. Under HUD’s regulations, KCDC must provide residents with notice (at least 48 hours in advance)
of scheduled entrance (except for emergencies). KCDC usually accomplishes this by giving notice that
work will occur during the week of ....” This method does not tie the vendor to one specific day and
thus force re-notification and delays if the schedule changes.

Q3

Does KCDC want to retain the units removed at Eastport to use on the other building until those units
are changed out?

Yes.
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